
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEL/SEC/2025 September 18, 2025 
 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

G Block BKC, Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra East, Mumbai – 400051. 

Maharashtra, India.  

NSE Symbol: WELENT 

 

Dear Madam/Sir(s), 

 

Sub: Clarification on Spurt in volume of securities of Welspun Enterprises Limited (“the 

Company”)  

 

Ref: Letter No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/15847 dated September 17, 2025 

 

With reference to the captioned letter seeking clarification on the increase in volume of the 

Company’s securities, we hereby clarify that there are no event(s), information, or developments of 

a price sensitive nature that requires disclosure to the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the Listing 

Regulations), which may have a bearing on the operation(s)/performance of the Company or on the 

price/volume behavior of the Company’s scrip.  

 

Additionally, it is informed that the Company continuously explores business opportunities in the 

ordinary course of its operations. Any unpublished price sensitive information/event arising 

therefrom shall be duly disclosed to the Stock Exchanges, as and when required, in compliance 

with the applicable provisions of the Listing Regulations. 

 

Kindly take the above mentioned on record.  

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Welspun Enterprises Limited 

 

 

 

Nidhi Tanna 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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